
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         May 23, 2016 

 

Menu 

 

Monday: Breaded Chicken-variety 

Tuesday:  Pizza Slice-variety 

Wednesday:  Grilled Chicken Sandwich 

Thursday: Chilled Meat Sandwich-NO hot sandwiches served 

Friday:  Last day of school!!!  11:30 dismissal 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Congratulations to this year’s Graduation Speakers:  8th graders did an amazing job writing and 

presenting graduation speeches in English class.  Rhiannon McLean and Lizzie Streb have been selected 

to represent their class by reading their speeches at the Graduation Ceremony on Friday.   

 

8th Graders Going on Washington, D.C. Trip:  Please report to Mrs. Henderson's room at 12:30 to pick 

up some important information regarding our trip.  We have an awesome trip planned for you!  It is hard to 

believe that we will be hitting the road in three weeks! 

 

Beta Club: Beta members who are attending the picnic will be able to register teams for games and 

events during wrap up today in the cafeteria.   Mrs. Damery will have information about "velcro- 

dodgeball" "geocaching" and "warrior-ninja" activities if you are interested in participating tomorrow. 

 

Library Fines/Lost Books:  Overdue fines should be paid soon.  Report cards will not be issued and 8th 

graders will not be allowed to attend the class trip until these are taken care of.   

 

WCUSD Bus Rider Policy: Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus 

besides your own.  At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency 

situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the 

parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on 

alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed. 

 

Fine Arts 

 

Band Booster Meeting: Thursday, May 26th at 6:30 pm in the WHS band room. All band parents are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

Cardinals Game:  Choir/Band Students that ordered Cardinals tickets. Tickets have been sent home with 

students. Free tickets for performing students will be handed out at the game. 

 

Athletics 
 

Junior High Baseball:  Any current 6
th
 or 7

th
 grade boy interested in baseball next year should meet 

Coach Chladny in the gym tomorrow during wrap up.  Check in with your wrap up teacher, then proceed 

to the gym. 

 



  

High School Boys’ Basketball:  All 8th graders interested in playing basketball will have a short meeting 

on Wednesday May 25, during wrap up in Coach Davidson’s room to go over summer schedule.  Check 

in with your wrap up teacher, then report to room 157. 

 

Track News:  Those students who are done with track, please have your washed uniform AND SWEATS 

turned into the office, in a sack with your name on it by the end of the week. 

 

High School Mandatory Fall Sports Meeting:  The Williamsville High School Athletic Department will be 

hosting its mandatory parent/athlete night for all students who will be or are interested in participating in a 

sport for the upcoming fall season. The meeting will take place tonight starting at 6:00 pm in main gym at 

Williamsville High School.  

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

 

 
 


